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I'm writing to urge support of Senate Bill 1131 for the Chintimini Wildlife Center 

(CWC).  I've been supporting CWC for many years because of the herculean work 

they do with limited space and donations to rehabilitate wildlife while educating the 

public at the same time.  CWC is a resource not only for Linn and Benton Counties, 

but, as other rehab centers have closed, they are taking in more and more injured 

wildlife from farther distances.  They stretch their donations to the maximum, so you 

can be sure the taxpayers would get a great return with this investment.  Plus, I 

believe that saving injured wildlife and providing an educational resource to the 

region is a worthwhile and humane goal that most Oregonians would support.  

Please vote to approve this bill and grant to CWC.      


